Planning

17th July 2024

Dear Ms Penman

DM/24/01720/AD: 38 The Riverwalk

The Trustees of the City of Durham Trust met last night and considered this application for permission for a display of vinyl graphics on the shop windows of 38 the Riverwalk.

Trustees are very concerned that the Application Form asks three times whether the advertisements will be illuminated and no answers are given by the applicant. It is our view that this application should not be considered until these questions have been answered.

If they are eventually answered in the affirmative the Trust will object as illumination would be inappropriate in this location which offers views of the WHS and for this business which is not part of the night-time economy.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe Chair, City of Durham Trust chair@durhamcity.org